
From: Murphy, Jennifer
To: Camacho, Yaska
Cc: Costello, Maggie
Subject: Fw: 305 Jade court
Date: Thursday, July 11, 2024 7:42:37 AM

Hi Yaska,

We received the following email communications after PC reviewed 305 Jade Ct NW. See
below.

Thanks,

Jennifer M. Murphy
Planning Specialist

jennifer.murphy@viennava.gov
703.255.6349
viennava.gov

From: Costello, Maggie
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 11:33 PM
To: Murphy, Jennifer; Levy, David
Subject: Fwd: 305 Jade court
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From: Tooba Malik <toobamerium786@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 10:42:58 PM
To: maggie.costello@viennava.gov <maggie.costello@viennava.gov>
Subject: 305 Jade court
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
Hi there,
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I am writing to support 305 jade Court’s day care. I have been a residence of Vienna for about
8 years. I live on Lewis street and have never seen any issues on jade court as I walk by often. I
also have known many friends who utilized the day care and loved their services. I hope they
continue to be the positive influence they are in the our community and are not limited by
others.

 regards, 
Tooba Malik 

-Tooba Malik 


